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PREZ AL PRESENTS CHAPTER SERVICE AWARDS! 

 

Scott Hersha, Flight advisor Ray parker, technical counselor 

Bob Burkhardt, young eagles coord. Bob dombek, newsletter editor 

Tim morris, chapter secretary Prez al passes gavel to scott balmos 

New vp tom martin and prez scott  Thanks Tom, for answering vp call! 
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FUN STUFF—THE GREAT GIFT EXCHANGE! 

The goodies! Doug searches for the grand prize 

Carol looking for something good Nancy wants a sweet treat 

Scott’s radar searching for a tool Success! An inspection mirror 

Kevin is into white elephants! Kevin finds the white elephant! 
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EAA CHAPTER 974 GROUP PHOTO 

CHAPTER 974 DRESSED FOR CHRISTMAS AND ALWAYS LOOKIN’ GOOD! 

THE PREZ SEZ…... 

I want to thank Al again for his service as this year's chapter cat-wrangler. I haven't firmed 

up things with Marina yet, but the next meeting would be Jan. 7 in the terminal 2nd floor 

as usual. We'll go over the calendar and move anything around for the year that conflicts 

with known usual events, possibly talk about some general topics of possible presenters, 

etc. 

I hope everyone has a Merry Christmas with family and friends, and I look forward to an-

other great year. Until we see each other again on a weekend at the airport, at lunch, or at 

the next meeting, everyone stay warm and busy wrenching away on their projects! 
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SECRETARY’S REPORT, MEETING MINUTES 

December meeting 

 

Houston Inn dinner at 6:00 pm 

 

Meeting Called to order by President Al Kenkel. 

 

Awards were given by Al Kenkel in appreciation to the following: 

 

Scott Hirsha, Flight Advisor 

Ray Parker, tech counselor 

Bob Burkhart, Young Eagles 

Bob Dombek, Library, Newsletter 

Tim Morris, Secretary 

The gavel was handed over to new President, Scott Balmos 

 

 

 

Business 

Vice President Tom Martin has accepted as in coming vice president 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Door prizes 

Doug Hurd. Aircraft spruce gift card 

Joey Shreve, Aircraft spruce gift card 

Al  

John Prince 

Roger McClure 

 

 

President Scott Balmos presided over the pink elephant gift exchange 

 

A group picture was taken 

 

 

 

Tim Morris 

Tjmorris@mossvale.com 

513.295.8192 

mailto:Tjmorris@mossvale.com
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     How to Contact Chapter 974 

 

officers@eaa974.org — will reach president, vice president, treasurer, secretary as a group 

  

president@eaa974.org— will reach chapter president  (Scott Balmos) 

  

newsletters@eaa974.org — will reach newsletter editor   (Bob Dombek) 

  

youngeagles@eaa974.org— will reach Young Eagles Coordinator  (Bob Burkhardt) 

  

techcounselor@eaa974.org— will reach technical counselor  (Ray Parker) 

  

general@lists.eaa974.org —  group e-mail to all chapter members 

 

list.admin@eaa974.org — to be added or removed from the group email list 

 

http://wiki.eaa974.org —- chapter wiki page 
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